

HCHANDEE BANDS

GOVERNOR LIVINGSTON HIGH SCHOOL 175 WATCHUNG BOULEVARD BERKELEY HEIGHTS, NEW JERSEY 07922

Dear Prospective Students and Parents/Guardians,

On behalf of the Governor Livingston Highlander Band and Band Parents Organization, we would like to invite you to an informational meeting on December 14, 2010 at 7:30 PM in the Columbia School Band Room. Undoubtedly, you have heard many great things about the Highlander Band and this evening will be an informal chance to learn more about the program: Refreshments will be served and there will be a panel of present staff, parents and students who will help conduct the evening. For more information as well as how to R.S.V.P., please see the attached flyer.

With registration for classes happening immediately after the new-year, it is most imperative that you get this information so you can make more informed decisions as you move forward. If you are not able to attend and would like more information, please contact Mr. O'Sullivan at nosullivan@bhpsnj.org. We are greatly looking forward to seeing all of you on the 14th. Music is alive and well here at Governor Livingston and having the opportunity to share music teachers with other talented students has been a dream; one that you will soon have the opportunity to partake in.

Regards,

Nicholas O'Sullivan, Band Director

Raymond Troxell, Assistant Band Director